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Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 
Department of Natural Resources 

Mineral Lands Division 
 
 
 
February 19, 2016 
 
 
Re:  Changes to the MIRIAD Online Staking Payment Screen  
 
Dear MIRIAD User, 
 
On February 27, 2016 changes will be made the payment screen of the MIRIAD online 
staking application to comply with new Payment Card Industry (PCI) compliance standards. 
The current payment screen (as shown below) requires the user to enter credit card 
information and authorize payment on the same screen. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The changes being made will require payment information and payment authorization be 



 
P.O. Box 8700, St. John’s, NL, Canada  A1B 4J6  t 709.729.6425 f  709.729.6782 

 

completed on separate pages to comply with the new PCI compliance standards. 
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Please note that users will also be required to enter the three digit Card Verification Number 
found on the back of their credit card as part of the payment information. 
 

 
 
Users will also have 5 minutes to authorize payment after the payment information is 
submitted; if the payment is not authorized within this time, the payment information must 
be resubmitted. 
 
MIRIAD users having questions or concerns about the above changes are encouraged to 
contact the Mineral Lands Division  

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justin Lake 
Manager, Mineral Rights 
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